
If you are dropping your child off in the morning, please drive around the building from 

the right side as you enter the parking lot.  Proceed all the way around the back, as you 

return to the front of the building stay to the left, and an adult will be on duty at 8:40 to 

assist.  This will take place at the entrance to the main building and all---purpose room 

doors.  Students will not be permitted in the building before 8:40. 

 

 


